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Tuesday 25th June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
                              As we approach the end of term, please find some important information 
which you may wish to take note of. 
 
Reports 
Reports will be sent home with pupils on Thursday of this week.  Please check your child’s bag on 
Thursday evening.  If your child is in P3-7, they will also have their most recent Literacy and 
Numeracy scores on their reports; a letter explaining what these scores mean will be on the school 
app on Thursday. 
 
Last Day of Term 
Friday 28th June will be our last day of term. Pupils will all finish at 12noon.  There will be no 
snack or dinners provided on this day.  Pupils can wear their own clothes.   
 
Summer Scheme 
Summer scheme begins on Monday 1st July. Please be reminded that there will be no Summer 
Scheme on Thursday 4th July, owing to the election.  Pupils wear their own clothes each day and 
should have a packed lunch and a snack.  Pupils should be in for between 8:30am and 8:45am, and 
should be collected between 1:30pm and 1:45pm.  If required, please ensure children wear 
suncream.  Please note, sign-up has now closed.   
  
Back to School 
Pupils from P2-7 return to school on Wednesday 28th August; they will finish on this day at 
12noon.  This will be the case for Thursday 29th August and Friday 30th August.   
Full school days, with school dinners, will begin on Monday 2nd September.  Arrangements for 
Nursery and Primary 1 children are different and will be shared directly with parents. 
 
Meet the Teacher 
This year, we are changing the format of our ‘meet the teacher event.’  On Thursday 29th August, 
parents are invited into school from 12:30pm to 2:30pm to go and meet their child/ren’s new 
teacher. Teachers will be in their rooms, with a handout regarding key information about their class, 
and parents are welcome to visit and collect this/meet with the teacher.   
 
 



Outstanding Money 
There is some outstanding money owing on ‘School Money.’  Please ensure this is paid by Thursday 
to enable us to do our end of month returns on Friday. 
 
Finally, I wish you all a super and safe Summer break.  Many thanks to each and every one of you 
for making settling into the Hart so easy. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                               
Mr Andrew Frizzell                                        
Principal                                                     
 


